
Santa’s Delivery 2017 Participants! 

 

We are very excited for this year’s Santa’s Delivery Event!  This email is a reminder and a confirmation of your  
participation. 

Here are some tips for Saturday night’s event: 

 Once you hear sirens starting around 4:00 PM and going approximately through 9:00 PM, have your child/
children ready at the bottom of your driveway or in the established meeting area (if applicable). We will do 
our best to be there as early as possible but Santa does have a lot of stops to make! We cannot give a            
prediction of the exact time Santa will arrive at your house because of the large amounts of participants. 

 For families that are not registered, if the motorcade in on your street visiting other houses, you are able to 
sneak your gifts to the people in the “present vehicle”. That vehicle will be trailing the fire engine (where Santa 
is located!). Please make sure the address is on the gifts as well as the child/children names so Santa knows 
who to give the present to!   

 Do you live in an apartment? The fire engines will be making their way towards your apartment unit but 
please be on the lookout for the lights and sirens in case for some reason they are not able to get to your 
building to deliver the presents. Please see below for where you should meet Santa.  

       La Maison Apartments – Santa will come directly to each of your buildings.  
Radwyn Apartments – Santa will come directly to each of your buildings. 
Rosemont Plaza Apartments – Please meet Santa at the main entrance of the building. 
Radnor House Apartments - Please meet Santa at the main entrance of the building. 
 

 If you would like to have pictures taken with Santa, have cameras ready!  Santa has a lot of people to visit! 

 If for some reason you are not home at the time of your delivery your packages will return with Santa to the 
Radnor Township Building (301 Iven Avenue, Wayne) - unless you have made a special request. You can come 
during our business hours of 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM, Monday-Friday) to pick up your packages.  

A few safety reminders to keep in mind: 

 Please stay on the curb, especially while the motorcade is coming through! 

 Please wait to approach any of the vehicles until they’ve come to a complete stop.  This will help to ensure the 
safety of everyone participating! 

 

We want to thank the Radnor Township staff, Radnor Township Police Department, the Radnor Citizens Police 
Academy, and all of the participating fire companies: Radnor Fire Company, Swedeland Fire Company, Berwyn Fire           
Company, Broomall Fire Company, and Bryn Mawr Fire Company for their efforts in making this program such a 
success!  We especially would like to thank the Radnor Township Board of Commissioners for their continued   
support of this event every year! 
 

We look forward to seeing everyone Saturday night!   
 

Thank you from all of us at Radnor Township! 

Radnor Township Recreation & Community Programming Department 


